## IMLI e-NEWS

THE IMO INTERNATIONAL MARITIME LAW INSTITUTE OFFICIAL ELECTRONIC NEWSLETTER

Circulated in more than 150 States



## IMO CONTINUES TO SUPPORT IMLI

The Institute records with appreciation that the International Maritime Organization (IMO) continues to support its academic activities. Through its Integrated Technical Cooperation Programme, IMO provides annual fellowships intended for suitably qualified government-nominated candidates wishing to pursue their post-graduate studies at the Institute.





Mr. Kitack Lim (IMO Secretary-General) together with the IMO Fellows of the Class of 2019

For the forthcoming academic year 2022-2023, IMO has provided 19 fellowships to deserving candidates nominated by their governments hailing from developing countries. Furthermore, in keeping with its policy to promote women in maritime, 11 female students have also received the Organization's fellowship for the coming year.



Mr. Xiaojie Zhang (Director, Technical Cooperation Division, IMO) with several IMO Fellows of the IMLI Class of 2022

Moreover, thanks to IMO's generous funds, three fellows have enrolled in an intensive Maritime English Language Training which will enhance their skills in the medium of instruction at the Institute.

The IMO fellowships are very much appreciated by the fellows, as well as the Governments whom they represent, whose capacity-building is strongly enhanced thanks to the service rendered by IMLI graduates upon their return.

The IMLI Director and staff would like to extend their appreciation to the IMO Secretary-General and the Technical Cooperation Division for the support the Institute has received since its inception. Thanks to IMO's generous funds, these year's fellows will join a formidable network of 223 maritime experts who are serving the rule of international maritime law.



Mr. Xiaojie Zhang (Director, Technical Cooperation Division, IMO) with Professor Norman Martínez (Director, IMLI) discussing future cooperation between IMLI and IMO